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ZAC19-0044                               Zilog Authorized Distribution

Test Sub-Contractor Site Selection

Nov 20, 2019

Dear Valued Customer,

We are pleased to announce that we have selected and in the process of qualifying our new test sub-contractor 
site:

Cirtek Electronics Corporation
East Phase V, SEZ Laguna Technopark
4024, 116 N Main Ave, Biñan, Laguna
Philippines

Note that this site selection and qualification involves using the previously installed equipment and hardware at 
Unisem.

The PCN for the new test sub-contractor; Cirtek will be sent today in separate correspondence.

In addition, the Zilog Customer Service Team will be distributing the routing instructions for shipments from 
Cirtek. 

Zilog Customer Service is currently scheduling the existing backlog and will be sending a new Lead Time report.  

Please note the following with respect to the backlog scheduling and Lead Time Report:

― Some new orders, customer requested reschedules (pull-in/push-out), and lead times will remain 
unscheduled until all the qualifications are completed. 

― This is initial backlog scheduling and LT report is a starting point as full production ramps back up 

― Zilog will be reviewing the backlog schedule and LT’s on a weekly basis and expect that in 2nd half of 
2020 to achieve if not improve our previous lead times

For any urgent demands or line down situations please contact Zilog Customer Service via CSR@zilog.com.  
A tentative delivery date will be provided based on current status of the ongoing qualifications.  

Zilog remains committed to providing our customers and partners with the best possible service and continuous 
supply of quality products.

Regards,

Alan Shaw

Vice President of Operations MCU
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